
  

 
 
         

     20th June 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
River dipping at Shoreham River on Thursday 29th June 2023 
 
Your child is invited to participate in river dipping which is being held at Shoreham river on 29th June 2023.   We 
will leave school at 9:30 and anticipate returning to school after lunch. The children will be using nets to explore 
the river and observe the landscape around the river.  
 
The children are required to wear their school uniform and to bring a suitable wellies.  They will need their water 
bottle and sun hat.  
 
On the day, children will need to bring a packed lunch and a small snack in a named, disposable bag.  We are a 
nut free school so please ensure that you do not include any nuts in the packed lunch.  We will require volunteers 
to help with this event.  If you would like to assist, then please indicate via the form below and we will contact 
you to confirm your place via email. 
 
There is NO cost for this event but parents do need to advise us if they do not wish their child to participate in it 
by completing this form by https://forms.gle/vRKKvnonyT6jWEkGA by Monday 26th June.  If we do not hear 
from you by this date then we will assume that your child is able to participate.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Miss Watts       Mrs Lovatt-Young 
Palmer Class Teacher      Head  
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